
Dear Sirs, 
 
TAP sees Dublin’s Airport Expansion Plan as crucial for its growth on flights between Portugal and 
Dublin, in the coming years.  
 
Even though we welcome any savings on airport fees, we hope that this reduction on airport charges 
doesn’t affect the commitment to specific investments for expansion of Dublin Airport, which might 
be crucial for TAP’s growth to this destination. 
 
Thank you. 
 
With best regards, 
Ana Margarida Ferreira  

Head of Alliances, Industry & Regulatory Affairs 

Network & Revenue Management | Revenue Team  

 


